Further to my call about this planning application today I have seen the revised drawings for the rear extension at 16 Raveley Street.
I am still very concerned about these proposals and specifically want to point out the following issues:
1. No side elevation drawing is given that shows the proposed wall against the boundary wall to my flat.
1. How can one ascertain the correct height and slope of the extension roof and side elevation wall as no dimensions are given?
1. I feel the proposed side elevation wall is substantially hight and will still cut out light from two rooms of my flat.
1. Other properties on Raveley Street in close proximately to my flat have had the boundary wall height (with a lean to extension) approximately 2.4 m. (e.g. 20 Raveley Street)
[bookmark: _GoBack]I am writing to stress the severe impact this proposal will have on our basement bedroom. At the moment the skyline is visible from bedroom window which looks out along the garden. The visible sky will significantly reduce by approximately 40-50% due to the increased height of the proposed new garden party wall. Naturally I am very concerned by this and am very grateful to you for reconsidering the issue.

